
BID NUMBER 627 
 

OXNARD UNION HIGH SCHOOL DISTRICT 
 

Bid Status Notice  

 

 

Bid Status “Notice” 
 

 

BID: 627 
 

New HVAC Modernization for (Both) Oxnard and Pacifica High Schools 
 

 
Date: September 21st, 2020 

 
District Contact: Deanna.rantz@oxnardunion.org @ Oxnard Union High School 
District 309 South K Street, Building G Purchasing Department Oxnard, CA 93030 

 
To All Bidders,     
         
This document is to provide a status for Bid #627. The proposals received on September 

17th, 2020 @ 2:00pm are all being reviewed and are under consideration as noted. 

 

The results of the review and status will be publicized on or before October 14th, 2020. The 

following is defined within the contract documents. 

 

“The District shall award the Contract, if it awards it at all, to the lowest responsive 

responsible bidder based on the base bid amount only.” 

 

“The Board reserves the right to reject any and all bids and/or waive any irregularity 

in any bid received.  If the District awards the Contract, the security of unsuccessful 

bidder(s) shall be returned within sixty (60) days from the time the award is made.  

Unless otherwise required by law, no bidder may withdraw its bid for ninety (90) 

days after the date of the bid opening.” 

Bid Clarifications for Consideration: 

 

 Responsive Bidder 

 Bid Value 

 Irregularities  

 Budget 

 Bid Clarification 

 Protest(s) 

 

Thank you for your patience 

mailto:Deanna.rantz@oxnardunion.org

